
Welcome Back 

We are back with full staff and regular clinic hours at Grand Rapids Dental 

Care beginning June 1st; providing restorative, emergency, and preventive care!  

We are excited to be back helping our patients achieve optimum oral health. 

 Our team has made changes to the care we provide based on 

recommendations from OSHA, the CDC, the Minnesota Board of Dentistry, and 

the American Dental Association.  Here are some changes you may notice: You 

will be asked to update all clinical forms online prior to your visit. The clinical 

forms may be found on our website under Forms tab or pop-up link. You will also 

be asked a series of screening questions prior to your visit.  These questions will be 

asked when you check in for your appointment, or you may choose to complete the 

questionnaire online any time before your appointment.   

When you arrive at our clinic we ask that you wear a mask. A team member 

will meet you at the door, sanitize your hands, and take your temperature.  For 

most procedures we will be wearing additional PPE (personal protective 

equipment).    

We have implemented additional systemic safety measures as well including 

(but not limited to) whole office HEPA/UV air filtration systems, additional 

HEPA/UV sanitation in each operatory, and OZONE sanitation.  If you have any 

further questions about how we are keeping our team and our patients safe, a staff 

member will happily review the details of all the safety measures we are taking.  

Please understand all the measures we have implemented are for your safety 

and ours.  We want to continue providing you with the best care possible and that 

looks a little different at this time.  Please understand procedures may take a bit 

longer than they did before, but we will always do our best to be respectful of your 

time. 

We want you to be assured we are confident in returning to work and 

providing your care and we have taken the proper precautions to reopen safely.  

We value your trust in us and look forward to seeing you soon!  

 


